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7th July 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers        
 
ACTIVITIES WEEK 2025 
 
We are delighted to announce that Activities Week will be taking place this year in our final 
full week of the summer term (14th-18th July).  Your child has chosen the activities they would 
like to do for the week and their schedule is attached so you can see what they are doing and 
where they are going each day. 
 
The attached sheet shows what your child should bring each day, in addition they may bring 
spending money each day if you wish. We suggest a maximum of £5 per day.  
 
Pupils do not need to wear school uniform but should wear appropriate clothing for the 
activities. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school directly. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
 
Annie Williams 
Deputy Head 
annie.williams@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
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